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Welcome back!  It has been fantastic to see all the 

smiling faces coming in to school this week, and 

ready to start the term in a very positive 

manner.  Our new starters have settled in 

fantastically, and the rest of the children have made 

a great start in their New Year groups.  

Mrs Flack 

As last year, Mrs Flack will have a designated 2 days 

at Edenham, these will be Wednesday and Thursday 

each week.  Mr Pasqualino will still be here each day 

and as always is more than happy to speak and meet 

with you whenever convenient.  

Safeguarding  

Mrs Flack and Mr Pasqualino are the designated 

safeguarding leads at Edenham, however everyone 

involved with the children at our school are fully 

aware that safeguarding is everybody's 

responsibility.  

The School Day 

Just to confirm, the school day starts at 8:45.  The 

school gate will open at 8:30, until this point the 

playground should be clear.   

The school day finishes at 3:10pm for EYFS and KS1, 

and 3:15pm for KS2. 

Allergies 

Please remember we are a nut school free.  Any 

snacks or items in lunchboxes should not contain 

any nuts (this includes nut based chocolate spreads) 

or any products containing sesame seeds.  

 

Important dates 

We are just in the process of finalising dates of 

events for the next term, these will be sent out 

shortly.  

Edenham Produce Show 

This weekend, Saturday 7th, the village are holding 

their annual "Veg and Produce Show" at the Village 

Hall.  It will be great to see familiar faces coming to 

see all the fantastic entries.  

 

 

Clubs 

We endeavour to provide a range of clubs for our 

children at Edenham.  If you could, or know of 

anyone who could, provide any opportunities for 

our children, please come and speak to use.  A list 

of clubs we are providing will be sent out shortly.  

 

 

 


